
 

 

1st May 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Summer Showcase 
 
Our Summer Showcase events will take place from 8:45am-9:15am on the following dates: 
 

Monday 2nd July- Years 1&2 
Tuesday 3rd July- Years 3&4 
Thursday 5th July- Year 5&6 

 
This will be an opportunity for parents and carers to spend half an hour in their child’s class at 
the start of the school day looking at the work that they have been doing in the spring term. On 
the morning of the showcase parents are to go into the classroom with their child at 8:45am.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 


